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Dear Grant Parents and Guardians, 
Schools are successful when they help children grow academically, socially, and emotionally. For this to happen, it is imperative that we have a safe environment that is supportive and conducive for growth. By setting forth clear social and behavioral expectations and directly teaching students about those expectations, we will achieve our goal of creating a positive atmosphere for optimal learning. To accomplish these goals, we are implementing PBIS. 
What is PBIS?  Put simply, a way to promote positive behavior and interactions between students and staff.  

How does PBIS Work? The PBIS System has 4 components:
· Defining specific targeted behaviors 
· Creating a matrix of behavioral expectations to reinforce those behaviors
· Teaching lesson plans to explicitly outline the behavioral expectations
· Providing acknowledgement to celebrate positive student behavior 

What’s being Implemented? Grant has decided upon three school-wide behavioral expectations: 
· Be Respectful
· Be Engaged
· Be Dependable
· Also known as ‘Keeping It RED!’ 

[bookmark: _GoBack]How will this be Acknowledged? Another component of the PBIS system is the use of consistent positive rewards to celebrate staff and students’ success. Some of the current acknowledgements are: 
· Bull Dog Pride Award 
· Student Test Score Celebration 
· Bulldog Bucks 
· Staff and Student Parking Spots 
· PBIS Twitter (follow us at @KeepingItRed)
· Teacher and Staff Letters of Appreciation 
· Acknowledgement Board in the Teacher Workroom

Leadership Team: Dave Blanke, Courtney Forbes, Ryan Geist, Dr. Svetlana Petrova, William Schmadeke, Tina Sonders, and Katherine Zielinski.


To learn more about the PBIS initiative please visit pbis.org.
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